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In March this year I requested from RWE a definitive plan showing the proposed route through my land at Cratemans
Farm. The attached is the plan that they sent. It is blatantly obvious that the "overlay" has been placed in completely the
wrong position....This is very concerning in view of the fact that this plan was sent by RWE, the very company that is
proposing the construction and certainly does not instill confidence in their ability.




